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Tuesday 5th March 2024  
  
Dear Parents and Carers,  
  

RE: Book Fair  
  
We’re very excited to say that The Book Fair is back and will be arriving in school next 
week, with hundreds of new children’s books to browse and buy.  
  

Come and join us!  
  
WHEN: Wednesday 13th March - Monday 18th March, 3:20pm - 4:00pm  
  
WHERE: On the playground (or the main hall if we have bad weather)  
   
There are over 200 titles for you and your child to choose from, and with prices starting from 
only £2.99, there’s sure to be a book for everyone. World Book Day tokens can be 
accepted at the fair, £1 per pupil off any title. Please note the Book Fair is cashless, so 
please ensure you either bring your phone to scan the QR code or bring bank/credit card.  
  
If you can’t make it to our Book Fair, Gift Vouchers available 
at  www.travellingbooks.co.uk/parents.  They are a great way to ensure your child doesn’t 
miss out.   
  
Don’t forget that every book you buy can help to get FREE BOOKS for our school.  
  
We can’t wait to see you there.  
  
Yours sincerely,  
  
Mrs Hanfi  

Reading Lead  
Wooden Hill School  
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